
About Me: 
I am originally from Blairsville, PA which is a 
small town one hour south of Pittsburgh. I 
grew up on a farm and raised every farm 
animal you can think of from cows to chick-
ens. When I turned 18, I decided to attend 
Saint Vincent College in Latrobe PA. Not even 
into a year of attendance, I fell in love with 
the man who is now my children’s father. He 
asked me to move to Annapolis, MD (his 
hometown) when I was 20. After I moved, I 
transferred to The Art Institute where I even-
tually earned my Bachelors Degree in Graphic 
Design. I spent a few years as an Intern for

Amy Humphery

“What’s Up Annapolis” magazine while also working a full time position at a Collision Automotive 
Facility. After years of hard effort, I decided to focused on my career as a service writer for the 
Collision Shop. After 5 years in Maryland, I married the love of my life and had two children. 
Right after Jaxon was born, my husband was killed in a motorcycle accident. After a year of 
trying to heal and figure out what to do with my life, I reconnected with Robbie whom I had 
worked with previously in the Collision Automotive Industry. After months of dating, we decided 
to move to Colorado. We moved once and fail to plant our feet so after a few more years of hard 
work in Maryland we tried again and Georgetown became our forever home. The warm welcom-
ing and friendly people just made me so happy that I decided to take this leap. Robbie and I spent 
the first few years in Colorado working for several Collision Automotive Shops. I was promoted 
to manager at Caliber Collision in Silverthorne early 2019, but after months of long hours and 
dedication of turning that shop around, I was exhausted and needed a break. Robbie and I 
decided to take a hiatus from our careers and travel with our kids. Aside from Covid, it has been 
an amazing summer making lots of memories.

Platform Statement: 

I have a strong interest in making a difference for our children. I want to help in anyway possible 
to make sure their future is bright. School is such an important role in a child’s life and we have 
the opportunity to help them grow to be the better version of ourselves. Whatever I can to help 
them thrive in their educational experience is something that I will take pride in. I have two 
children who attend Georgetown Community School. Brookyn is in 3rd grade and Jaxon is in 1st 
grade. I hope to do my part to help strengthen this school by providing the best opportunities for 
our children. 


